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I am very worried the secretary of state will ignore two very powerful studies which have
found reopening Manston Airport as a cargo hub is not needed, would be a blight on the
towns of Ramsgate and Herne Bay, would not be a source of plentiful jobs and it would
require massive infrastructure improvements on the road network. 

Why put a cargo hub here when it is far from the places the cargo would need to go to and
when the country is well served by existing facilities. 

COP26 participants all emphasise the need to lower our carbon footprint and creating a
new cargo hub is not the way to do it

John Hall
Resident of Ramsgate 




